
Board Briefs – December 2, 2024 

• Received staff departmental reports 
• Received reports from directors and staff on meetings that were recently attended 
• Representatives from the Adams Community Economic Development Corporation (ACEDC) were 
present to review their activities during 2024 and future plans.  The Board approved a funding 
commitment to ACEDC for 2025.  
• Approved an Engineering Services Agreement with Stanley Consultants for a new FEMA Mitigation 
application 
• Reviewed the results of the All Member survey that was recently conducted 
• Established an asking price for a small basket truck the cooperative is selling 
• Reviewed upcoming meeting dates and registrations 
• Held an Executive Session 
  
 
The next regular board meeting is scheduled for Monday, December 30, 2024, at the cooperative office 
in Stanton. 


